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Social issues and community outreach are important concepts what we are constantly 

working to inform our students about at the College.  

This year NAIDOC Week fell during the school holidays, so we had a belated celebration all 

week last week. Students participated in activities around Aboriginal Culture, learning about 

population statistics of indigenous Australians and famous Aboriginal People, such as Albert 

Namatjira & Neville Bonner. This work provided a continued growing insight into the cultures 

and lives of Australia’s First Nation’s People. 

  

There are also many opportunities for students to participate in community support of 

outreach programs at the College. This term we have already raised much needed funds for 

Joseph’s Corner, as well as having three coming events for the term – COVID restrictions 

permitting – for different charitable causes or awareness events. 

  

Please note that we are rapidly approaching the closure of applications for Year 

7, 2023, which occurs on Friday 20 August, 2021. A Prospectus Pack containing 

an application form can be requested via the College 

website, www.ecmelb.catholic.edu.au under the Enrolment Information tab, by 

emailing enrolments@ecmelb.catholic.edu.au, calling the College Registrar on 8325 5119 or 

coming into reception at either of our campuses once restrictions are lifted. It is important to 

note, that if you have a child in Grade 5, that it is essential that you lodge an application to 

be considered for a place in 2023, even if you already have children in older year levels at 

Emmanuel. 
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